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Dear Dog Park Applicants: 

Thank you for your interest in establishing a new public dog park in the District of Columbia 
with the Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR)!  I am excited to present you with this 
unique opportunity to work together to expand DPR’s offerings and services for District 
residents. 

Included in this dog park application packet are an application form, petition sheets, and the dog 
park rules. Please familiarize yourself with this information as you complete your application. 
You will need to contact DPR with your proposed location prior to submission of your 
application for a dog park so a preliminary review to determine ownership of the proposed site 
can be conducted. Once it is determined that the proposed area is available District-owned 
parkland, a completed dog park application can then be submitted. 

The completed application must contain the following: 
• Completed dog park application form; 
• Formal proposal stating the reasons for establishing a dog park in the neighborhood; 
• Letters and/or petitions of support from adjoining Advisory Neighborhood Commissions 

(ANCs); 
• Letters and/or petitions of support from individuals and organizations in the surrounding 

area of the proposed dog park. 

Once received by DPR, dog park applications will be published in District of Columbia 
Register– the weekly official legal bulletin published by the DC government – for a 30 day 
public comment period. Applications will then be reviewed by the Director and the DPR Dog 
Park Application Review Committee. Once reviews are completed, DPR will notify you in 
writing of the decision regarding your application within 30 days of receiving the committee’s 
recommendation. For additional information, please visit the “Dog Parks” section on DPR’s 
website at dpr.dc.gov 

Again, I thank you for your interest in establishing a new public dog park with DPR and I look 
forward to working with you.

Sincerely, 

Keith A. Anderson 
Director 

Muriel E. Bowser
Mayor 

 

Keith A. Anderson
Director 
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